
ECMC Open General Meeting – Agenda 
4th November 2020 (due to COVID-19, teleconference only) 
 
Call to order, Attendance (Secretary), Announcement of Proxies and Approval of the Minutes 
from last month’s Open General Meeting 
 
Officer’s reports 
 

 President (Mark) 
 

 Vice President (Erik) 
 

o Recent Events: 
 

 11 OCT EVENT: ECMC 56th Anniversary Dinner 
 

o Upcoming Events: 
 

 5 DEC EVENT: ECMC's 57th Annual Holiday Party & Gift Drive 
 

 Road Captain (Erik) 
 

o Recent Rides: 
 

 17 OCT RIDE: Campaign Ride to Elect Biden/Harris 2020 
 

o Upcoming Rides: 
 

 Secretary (Chaz) 
 

o November’s newsletter will be sent on the 11th.  Please submit articles by Monday. 
 

 Treasurer (Chaz) 
 

o Presentation of club’s finances (attached) 
 
Motion to accept Officer’s Reports. 
 
Committee Reports 
 
Empire City MC’s Holiday Party & Toy Drive (Erik R) 
 

 Rising Ground has created an “Amazon Wish List” at http://bit.ly/ECMC2020 
 



ECMC Open General Meeting – Agenda 
4th November 2020 (due to COVID-19, teleconference only) 

 

 Zoom Conference with our Santa Hats. 

 Excelsior MC will do virtual Trim-A-Tree on 4th December via conference call.  Erik and 
Chaz met with Excelsior MC member Michael Jeavons, Mr Eagle NYC 2020 to discuss. 
 

AMCC Representative (Michael M) 
 

 Next AMCC meeting via teleconference 21st November. 
 
T-Shirt Committee (Gary P) 
 

 Chaz reached out to Sean about touching up the T-Shirt design, Sean indicated there 
would be no charge for the work.  No news since speaking with Sean last month. 

 Once T-Shirt design is done, Chaz will set up a store on the internet to sell them with a 
small mark-up to benefit Rising Ground, as discussed in October 2020’s meeting. 

 
ECMC Archive Project (Chaz A) 
 

 Historic ECMC documents remain in Chaz’ office and await scanning. 
 
Old Business 
 

 Sirens MC Pool Tournament (Erik), "My Big Gay World" media enquiry (Erik) 
 
New Business 
 

 Take notice: Next month will be nominations for officers, followed by elections of officers 
in January 2021’s meeting. 

 
Comments on the record 
 

 Membership enquiries: Christopher DiSanto <cdisanto1976@gmail.com> has decided 
that motorcycles are not a good match for him and is looking to sell his new bike. 
 

 Next teleconference will be 21st October at 20:00 via teleconference. 
 

 Our next Open General Meeting will be 2nd December at 20:00 via teleconference. 
 
Motion to close the meeting, followed by Comments off the record. 
 


